Weekly News from 
3rd Grade
October 4, 2018Please check your child's assignment notebook every night. They should be reading for 30 minutes every night. There is a homework tab located on the teacher's webpage that will be updated daily!



 [image: ][image: ][bookmark: _GoBack]*October 6th is the 5K, sign up to come out and run with your child!
*11th 8AM room parent mtg, progress reports going home
*14th school mass in uniform
*15th, out of uniform, if attended mass




Ms. Wilson’s information:
wilson@epiphanychicago.org
https://jennmwilson.weebly.com/
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	 Reading 
We are working in our guided reading groups. We are focusing on main idea and details, through our Reading A to Z groups. In the centers children are working on word wall words, spelling words, vocabulary and reader response prompts.

Language Arts
We are studying subjects, predicates and types of sentences for grammar. We are working on our Lucy Calkins writing program through our personal narratives. 
 
Science
We are learning about how animals live. We are talking about the butterfly life cycle and the frog life cycle. We also have been discussing animal adaptations. The chapter test will be at the end of the week or early next week. Watch for details on the homework site. The children should bring home their book and notes to review nightly.    

Religion
We have been practicing our prayers, and talking about how Jesus teaches us how to pray.

Spelling
We are working on vowel consonant e patterns this week.

Math
In math we are working on addition and subtraction of larger numbers.

Social Studies 
In social studies we completed our posters of local community leaders and are now studying local governments.
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